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Migration and Climate Change
2011-06-23

this book provides an authoritative analysis of the impact of climate change on
migration

Negotiating Migration in the Context of Climate Change
2019-09-30

assessing migration in the context of climate change nash draws on empirical
research to offer a unique analysis of policymaking in the field this detailed
account is a vital step in understanding the links between global discourses on
human mobilities climate change and specific policy responses an important
contribution to several ongoing debates in academia and beyond

Changing Nature of Forced Migration
2016

protracted conflicts unequal burden sharing climate change globalization and
shifting policies regarding immigration asylum work and development are changing the
nature of forced displacements and blurring the line between forced migration and
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economic migration this book looks at migration dynamics of south and southeast asia
examining these shifts to contribute to a more interdisciplinary and comprehensive
picture of migration for both research and policy making we highlight research about
migration patterns of groups that are often invisible in the study of migration
women ipds environmental refugees and migrants south south migrants and those that
stay behind

Exodus
2013

the best selling author of the bottom billion lays out the effects of both
encouraging and restricting migration

Climate Change, Vulnerability and Migration
2017-09-22

this book highlights how climate change has affected migration in the indian
subcontinent drawing on field research it argues that extreme weather events such as
floods droughts cyclones cloudbursts as well as sea level rise desertification and
declining crop productivity have shown higher frequency in recent times and have
depleted bio physical diversity and the capacity of the ecosystem to provide food
and livelihood security the volume shows how the socio economically poor are worst
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affected in these circumstances and resort to migration to survive the essays in the
volume study the role of remittances sent by migrants to their families in
environmentally fragile zones in providing an important cushion and adaptation
capabilities to cope with extreme weather events the book looks at the socio
economic and political drivers of migration different forms of mobility mortality
and morbidity levels in the affected population and discusses mitigation and
adaption strategies the volume will be of great interest to scholars and researchers
of environment and ecology migration and diaspora studies development studies
sociology and social anthropology governance and public policy and politics

Migration, Risk Management and Climate Change: Evidence
and Policy Responses
2016-11-14

this edited volume explores the circumstances under which vulnerable communities can
better adapt to climate and environmental change and focuses in particular on the
centrality of migration as a resilience and adaptation strategy for communities at
risk the book features important case studies where migration is being used as a
risk management strategy in the pacific sub sahara africa latin america and europe
its comparative analysis reveals common patterns in enhancing local resilience
through migration across diverse regional socio economic cultural and political
contexts this book is a contribution to the global discussion about the future of
migration policy especially as climate and environmental change is expected to grow
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as one of the most pressing challenges of our time

Migration
2011

a comprehensive study of world wide migration

Climate Change, Migration and Human Rights
2017-05-12

climate change already having serious impacts on the lives of millions of people
across the world these impacts are not only ecological but also social economic and
legal among the most significant of such impacts is climate change induced migration
the implications of this on human rights raise pressing questions which require
serious scholarly reflection drawing together experts in this field climate change
migration and human rights offers a fresh perspective on human rights law and policy
issues in the climate change regime by examining the interrelationships between
various aspects of human rights climate change and migration three key themes are
explored understanding the concepts of human dignity human rights and human security
the theoretical nexus between human rights climate change and migration or
displacement and the practical implications and challenges for lawyers and policy
makers of protecting human dignity in the face of climate change and displacement
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the book also includes a series of case studies from alaska bangladesh kenya and the
pacific islands which aim to improve our understanding of the theoretical and
practical implications of climate change for human rights and migration this book
will be of great interest to scholars of environmental law and policy human rights
law climate change and migration and refugee studies

Climate Change, Vulnerability and Migration
2017-09-22

this book highlights how climate change has affected migration in the indian
subcontinent drawing on field research it argues that extreme weather events such as
floods droughts cyclones cloudbursts as well as sea level rise desertification and
declining crop productivity have shown higher frequency in recent times and have
depleted bio physical diversity and the capacity of the ecosystem to provide food
and livelihood security the volume shows how the socio economically poor are worst
affected in these circumstances and resort to migration to survive the essays in the
volume study the role of remittances sent by migrants to their families in
environmentally fragile zones in providing an important cushion and adaptation
capabilities to cope with extreme weather events the book looks at the socio
economic and political drivers of migration different forms of mobility mortality
and morbidity levels in the affected population and discusses mitigation and
adaption strategies the volume will be of great interest to scholars and researchers
of environment and ecology migration and diaspora studies development studies
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sociology and social anthropology governance and public policy and politics

Migration
2012-01-15

constant migration is a worldwide phenomenon that creates sharp divisions between
those who accept the need for migrants and welcome the contributions they make and
those who oppose them on xenophobic grounds guy arnold provides a comprehensive
survey of the consequences of migration arnold studies both the massive internal
migrations in china and india that drive economic development and the influx of
cheap labor into the advanced economies of the usa and eu he shows that migrants are
essential to advanced countries filling skills gaps and to bolstering aging and
static populations he argues that the constant flow of people in all directions
should be welcomed as a positive assault upon outdated narrow nationalism packed
with statistics that support the argument that migration is a force for positive
change arnold s analysis will be an excellent resource for journalists policy makers
and students of sociology human geography and anthropology

On the Move
2019-05-28

why do mexicans migrate to the united states is there a typical mexican migrant
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beginning in the 1970s survey data indicated that the average migrant was a young
unmarried man who was poor undereducated and in search of better employment
opportunities this is the general view that most americans still hold of immigrants
from mexico on the move argues that not only does this view of mexican migrants
reinforce the stereotype of their undesirability but it also fails to capture the
true diversity of migrants from mexico and their evolving migration patterns over
time using survey data from over 145 000 mexicans and in depth interviews with
nearly 140 mexicans filiz garip reveals a more accurate picture of mexico u s
migration in the last fifty years there have been four primary waves a male
dominated migration from rural areas in the 1960s and 70s a second migration of
young men from socioeconomically more well off families during the 1980s a migration
of women joining spouses already in the united states in the late 1980s and 90s and
a generation of more educated urban migrants in the late 1990s and early 2000s for
each of these four stages garip examines the changing variety of reasons for why
people migrate and migrants perceptions of their opportunities in mexico and the
united states looking at mexico u s migration during the last half century on the
move uncovers the vast mechanisms underlying the flow of people moving between
nations

Population Migration and the Changing World Order
1994-09-06

international population migration has recently become a major topic of renewed
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interest to the global community with the ending of the cold war many of the
physical and political barriers to migration have fallen and as international
economic disparities have widened the incentive for movement has grown in many
countries new legislative and administrative restrictions have been imposed on the
immigration of economic migrants and refugees population migration and the changing
world order is a collection of 16 papers built around the theme of how global
migration systems have been affected by recent geopolitical and geoeconomic changes
it contains general introductory and concluding overviews and three sections that
focus on movements within the developed world from the third world to the developed
world and within the third world these case study chapters draw on original research
from a wide range of geographical areas including europe asia australia africa and
north america and deal thematically with specific migrant categories both in terms
of origin and destination workers and families skilled and unskilled refugees and
school leavers rich and poor overall this collection offers a global perspective by
geographers on a widespread phenomenon of growing concern and importance it presents
international migration in the 1990s not as a threat to economic and political
stability but rather as an opportunity for migrants and states to react positively
to the new and still changing world order

People on the Move in a Changing Climate
2013-10-17

policymakers around the world are increasingly concerned about the likely impact of
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climate change and environmental degradation on the movement of people this book
takes a hard look at the existing evidence available to policymakers in different
regions of the world how much do we really know about the impact of environmental
change on migration how will different regions of the world be affected in the
future is there evidence to show that migration can help countries adapt to
environmental change what types of research have been conducted how reliable is the
evidence these are some of the questions considered in this book which presents for
the first time a synthesis of relevant research findings for each major region of
the world written by regional experts the book provides a comprehensive overview of
the key findings of existing studies on the linkages between environmental change
and the movement of people more and more reports on migration and the environment
are being published but the information is often scattered between countries and
within regions and it is not always clear how much of this information is based on
solid research this book brings this evidence together for the first time
highlighting innovative studies and research gaps in doing this the book seeks to
help decision makers draw lessons from existing studies and to identify priorities
for further research

The Next Great Migration
2020-06-11

a dazzlingly original picture of our relentlessly mobile species naomi klein
fascinating likely to prove prophetic in the coming months and years observer a
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dazzling tour through 300 years of scientific history prospect a hugely entertaining
life affirming and hopeful hymn to the glorious adaptability of life on earth
scotsman we are surrounded by stories of people on the move wild species too are
escaping warming seas and desiccated lands in a mass exodus politicians and the
media present this upheaval of migration patterns as unprecedented blaming it for
the spread of disease and conflict and spreading anxiety across the world as a
result but the science and history of migration in animals plants and humans tell a
different story far from being a disruptive behaviour migration is an ancient and
lifesaving response to environmental change a biological imperative as necessary as
breathing climate changes triggered the first human migrations out of africa falling
sea levels allowed our passage across the bering sea unhampered by borders migration
allowed our ancestors to people the planet into the highest reaches of the himalayan
mountains and the most remote islands of the pacific disseminating the biological
cultural and social diversity that ecosystems and societies depend upon in other
words migration is not the crisis it is the solution tracking the history of
misinformation from the 18th century through to today s anti immigration policies
the next great migration makes the case for a future in which migration is not a
source of fear but of hope

Land Grabbing and Migration in a Changing Climate
2022-02-27

this book provides a theoretical and empirical examination of the links between
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environmental change land grabbing and migration drawing on research conducted in
senegal and cambodia while the impacts of environmental change on migration and of
environmental discourses on land grabs have received increased attention the role of
both environmental and migration narratives in shaping migration by modifying access
to natural resources has remained under explored using a variegated geopolitical
ecology framework and a comparative global ethnographic approach this book analyses
the power of mainstream adaptation and security frameworks and how they impact the
lives of marginalised and vulnerable communities in senegal and cambodia findings
across the cases show how environmental and migration narratives linked to
adaptation and security discourses have been deployed advertently or inadvertently
to justify land capture leading to interventions that often increase rather than
alleviate the very pressures that they intend to address the interrelations between
these issues are inherent to the tensions that exist in different contexts and at
different times between capital accumulation and political legitimation the findings
of the book point to the urgency for researchers and policymakers to address the
structural causes and not the symptoms of both environmental destruction and forced
migration it shows how acting upon environmental change land grabs and migration in
isolated or binary manners can increase rather than alleviate pressures on those
most socio environmentally vulnerable this book will be of interest to students
scholars and practitioners working on the topics of land and resource grabbing and
environmental change and migration the book will also be of interest to those
analysing political ecology transitions in africa and asia as well as to those
interested in novel theoretical and methodological frameworks
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Migration and Climate Change
2008

this report focuses on the possible future scenarios for climate change natural
disasters and migration and development looking to increase awareness and find
answers to the challenges that lie ahead it states that even though it is defined as
a growing crisis the consequences of climate change for human population are unclear
and unpredictable the study points out that scientific basis for climate change is
increasingly well established and confirms that current predictions as to the
carrying capacity in large parts of the world will be compromised by climate change

Migration
2018-07-23

recent debates on migration have demonstrated the important role of concepts in
academic and political discourse the contributions to this collection revisit
established analytical categories in the study of migration such as border regimes
orders of belonging coloniality translation trans national digital culture and
memory exploring notions images and realities of migration in their cultural
framings this volume sheds light on the powerful work of these concepts including
perspectives on migration from history visual studies pedagogy literary and cultural
studies cultural anthropology and sociology it explores the complex scholarly and
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popular notions of migration with particular focus on their often unspoken
assumptions and political implications revisiting established analytical tools in
the study of migration the interdisciplinary contributions explore new approaches
and point to the importance of conceptual nuance extending beyond academic discourse

Migration and Climate Change
2008-02-22

this report focuses on the possible future scenarios for climate change natural
disasters and migration and development looking to increase awareness and find
answers to the challenges that lie ahead it states that even though it is defined as
growing crisis the consequences of climate change for human population are unclear
and unpredictable the study points out that scientific basis for climate change is
increasingly well established and confirms that current predictions as to the
carrying capacity in large parts of the world will be compromised by climate change

Migration and Climate Change
2010

this book examines efforts from the early 20th century to the present to increase
international cooperation in addressing issues of international migration it
discusses all of the components of these movements labor migration family
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reunification refugees human trafficking and smuggling and newly emerging forms of
displacement

International Migration
2014-07-31

the expansion of the european union to include ten countries from central and
eastern europe followed by the inclusion of romania and bulgaria has generated great
media interest in recent times this volume focuses on the migration flow between
britain and bulgaria placing it within the wider european perspective through a
careful and grounded analysis it will be of great interest to migration scholars and
policy makers at local national and international levels

Accession and Migration
2009

while migration and population settlement have always been an important feature of
political life throughout the world the dramatic changes in the pace direction and
complexity of contemporary migration flows are undoubtedly unique despite the
economic benefits often associated with global regional and internal migration the
arrival of large numbers of migrants can exacerbate tensions and give rise to
violent clashes between local populations and recent arrivals this volume takes
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stock of these trends by canvassing the globe to generate new conceptual empirical
and theoretical contributions the analyses ultimately reveal the critical role of
the state as both an actor and arena in the migration conflict nexus

People Changing Places
2018-07-04

this book addresses environmental and climate change induced migration from the
vantage point of migration studies offering a broad spectrum of approaches for
considering the environment climate migration nexus research on the subject is still
frequently narrowed down to climate change vulnerability and the environmental push
factor the book establishes the interconnections between societal and environmental
vulnerability and migration and capability allowing appreciation of migration in the
frame of climate as a case of spatial and social mobility that is as a strategy of
persons and groups to deal with a grossly unequal distribution of life chances
across the world in their introduction the editors fan out the current debate and
state the need to transcend predominantly policy oriented approaches to migration
the first section of the volume focuses on methodologies and methods and presents
very distinct approaches to think climate induced migration subsequent chapters
explore the sensitivity of existing migration flows to climate change in ghana and
bangladesh the complex relationship between migration demographic change and coping
capacities in canada methodological challenges of a household survey on the
significance of migration and remittances for adaptation in the hindu kush region
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and an econometric study of the aftermath of the 1998 floods in bangladesh the
second part areas of concern politics and human rights deepens the analysis of
discourses as well as of the implications of proposed and implemented policies
contributors discuss such topics as environmental migration as a multi causal
problem climate migration as a consequence in an alarmist discourse and climate
migration as a solution a study of an integrated relocation program in papua new
guinea is followed by chapters on the promise and the flaws of planned relocation
policy global policy on protection of environmental migrants including both
internally displaced peoples and those who cross international borders a concluding
chapter places human agency at centre stage and explores the interplay between human
rights capability and migration

Disentangling Migration and Climate Change
2013-05-14

climate change and migration are major concerns in the mena region yet the empirical
evidence on the impact of climate change and extreme weather events on migration
remains limited information is broadly lacking on how households in vulnerable areas
perceive changes in the climate how they are affected by extreme weather events
whether they benefit from community and government programs to help them cope with
and adapt to a changing climate and how these conditions influence the decision of
household members to migrate either temporarily or permanently this introductory
chapter summarizes briefly the main results of the study which relied on existing
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data as well as focus groups and new household surveys collected in 2011 in algeria
egypt morocco syria and yemen the results suggest that households do perceive
important changes in the climate and that many households are being affected by
extreme weather events resulting in losses in income crops and livestock the coping
and adaptation strategies used by households to deal with weather shocks are diverse
but also limited with most households not able to recover from the negative impact
of weather shocks the ability of community level responses and government programs
to support households is also very limited finally while climate change is not today
the main driver of migration flows it does appear to contribute substantially to
these flows so that worsening climatic conditions are likely to exacerbate future
migration flows

Climate Change and Migration
2014-07-10

includes statistics

The Changing Course of International Migration
1993

this open access book studies the migration aspirations and trajectories of people
living in two regions in morocco that are highly affected by environmental change or
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emigration namely tangier and tinghir as well as the migration trajectories of
immigrants coming from these regions currently living in belgium this book departs
from the development of a new theoretical framework on the relationship between
environmental changes and migration that can be applied to the moroccan case
qualitative research conducted in both countries demonstrate how the interplay
between migration and environmental factors is not as straightforward as it seems
due to its wider social political economic demographic and environmental context
findings show how existing cultures of migration remittances views on nature and
discourses on climate change create distinct abilities capacities and aspirations to
migrate due to environmental changes the results illustrate how migration and
environmental factors evolve gradually and mutually influence each other in doing so
this book offers new insights in the ways migration can be seen as an adaptation
strategy to deal with environmental change in morocco

Migration and Environmental Change in Morocco
2021-05-10

gradual and sudden environmental changes are resulting in substantial human movement
and displacement and the scale of such flows both internal and cross border is
expected to rise with unprecedented impacts on lives and livelihoods despite the
potential challenge there has been a lack of strategic thinking about this policy
area partly due to a lack of data and empirical research on this topic adequately
planning for and managing environmentallyinduced migration will be critical for
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human security the papers in this volume were first presented at the research
workshop on migration and the environment developing a global research agenda held
in munich germany in april 2008 one of the key objectives on the munich workshop was
to address the need for more sound empirical research and identify priority areas of
research for policy makers in the field of migration and the environment

Migration and Climate Change
2010

issues of displacement and dispossession have become defining characteristics of a
globalised 21st century people are moving within and across national borders whether
displaced relocated or moving in search of better livelihoods this book brings
theoretical understandings of migration and displacement together with empirical
illustrations of the creative cultural ways in which communities reflect upon their
experiences of change and how they respond including through poetry and story
telling photography and other art forms exploring the scope for building communities
of solidarity and social justice the concluding chapters identify potential
implications for policy and professional practice to promote communities of
solidarity addressing the structural causes of widening inequalities taking account
of different interests including those related to social class gender ethnicity age
ability and faith
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Migration, Environment and Climate Change
2009

the contributors investigate the inter relationships between migrant remittances and
the family in asia they argue that in the context of asian transnational labour
migration where remittances tend to become a primary currency of care the making or
breaking of the family unit is mainly contingent on how individuals handle
remittance processes

Changing communities
2017-07-05

un publications sales number e 08 iii s 4 recent empirical studies have found that
climate variability and migration are characterized by a non linear relationship
this study explores the climate change impacts on migratory processes it outlines
the key elements of natural and human induced climate change of potential relevance
to migration discusses the current state of debate about the relationship between
climate change and migration and describes possible approaches and methodologies
with which to further our understanding of climate change related migration
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Transnational Labour Migration, Remittances and the
Changing Family in Asia
2015-05-13

recent debates on migration have demonstrated the important role of concepts in
academic and political discourse the contributions to this collection revisit
established analytical categories in the study of migration such as border regimes
orders of belonging coloniality translation trans national digital culture and
memory exploring notions images and realities of migration in their cultural
framings this volume sheds light on the powerful work of these concepts including
perspectives on migration from history visual studies pedagogy literary and cultural
studies cultural anthropology and sociology it explores the complex scholarly and
popular notions of migration with particular focus on their often unspoken
assumptions and political implications revisiting established analytical tools in
the study of migration the interdisciplinary contributions explore new approaches
and point to the importance of conceptual nuance extending beyond academic discourse

Climate Change and Migration
2008

examines how climate induced migration the relocation of individuals from harsh
climate areas to more favorable ones has led to concerns about national borders



sas curriculum pathways at a glance wikispaces

2023-04-26 23/29 sas curriculum pathways at
a glance wikispaces

sovereignty and security along with suggestions to combat the situation

Migration
2018

report of research results on internal migration and social change in the developing
countries of africa asia and latin america examines the limitations of current
research discusses determinants and consequences of migration motivations of
migrants development policy issues and research implications etc bibliography pp 113
to 128 and statistical table

Climate Change and Migration
2011-10-12

as climate change and extreme weather events increasingly threaten traditional
landscapes and livelihoods of entire communities the need to study its impact on
human migration and population displacement has never been greater the atlas of
environmental migration is the first illustrated publication mapping this complex
phenomenon it clarifies terminology and concepts draws a typology of migration
related to environment and climate change describes the multiple factors at play
explains the challenges and highlights the opportunities related to this phenomenon
through elaborate maps diagrams illustrations case studies from all over the world
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based on the most updated international research findings the atlas guides the
reader from the roots of environmental migration through to governance in addition
to the primary audience of students and scholars of environment studies climate
change geography and migration it will also be of interest to researchers and
students in politics economics and international relations departments

Social Change and Internal Migration
1977

this volume provides an ample overview of state of the art understanding of the
multi dimensional phenomenon of migration in the characterisation of migration
drivers in environmental and agro economic case studies and modelling issues as well
as socio political analyses the analysis is geared to the consequences of climatic
change and the effects on soil water and extreme weather that will drive populations
to migrate

The Atlas of Environmental Migration
2016-11-25

this volume investigates new migration patterns in the americas addressing
continuities and changes in existing population movements in the region the book
explores migration conditions and intersections across time and space relying on a
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multidisciplinary collaborative approach that brings together the expertise of
transnational scholars with diverse theoretical orientations strengths and
methodological approaches some of the themes this edited volume explores include
main features of contemporary migration in the americas causes composition and
patterns of new migration flows and state policies enacted to meet the challenges
posed by new developments in migration flows

Environmental Change and its Implications for Population
Migration
2005-02-08

the first comprehensive review of the interaction between climate change and
migration for advanced students researchers and policy makers

New Migration Patterns in the Americas
2018-07-25

focusing on climate induced migration from africa to europe climate change and
migration shows how global warming s impact on international relations has been
significant enhancing the security regimes in not only the advanced economies of the
north atlantic but in the states that serve as transit points between the most
advanced and most desperate nations with an in depth coverage of both environmental
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and border policy from a global perspective the book provides a provocative and much
needed link between two of the most pressing issues in contemporary international
politics

Climate and Human Migration
2014

this book addresses environmental and climate change induced migration from the
vantage point of migration studies offering a broad spectrum of approaches for
considering the environment climate migration nexus research on the subject is still
frequently narrowed down to climate change vulnerability and the environmental push
factor the book establishes the interconnections between societal and environmental
vulnerability and migration and capability allowing appreciation of migration in the
frame of climate as a case of spatial and social mobility that is as a strategy of
persons and groups to deal with a grossly unequal distribution of life chances
across the world in their introduction the editors fan out the current debate and
state the need to transcend predominantly policy oriented approaches to migration
the first section of the volume focuses on methodologies and methods and presents
very distinct approaches to think climate induced migration subsequent chapters
explore the sensitivity of existing migration flows to climate change in ghana and
bangladesh the complex relationship between migration demographic change and coping
capacities in canada methodological challenges of a household survey on the
significance of migration and remittances for adaptation in the hindu kush region
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and an econometric study of the aftermath of the 1998 floods in bangladesh the
second part areas of concern politics and human rights deepens the analysis of
discourses as well as of the implications of proposed and implemented policies
contributors discuss such topics as environmental migration as a multi causal
problem climate migration as a consequence in an alarmist discourse and climate
migration as a solution a study of an integrated relocation program in papua new
guinea is followed by chapters on the promise and the flaws of planned relocation
policy global policy on protection of environmental migrants including both
internally displaced peoples and those who cross international borders a concluding
chapter places human agency at centre stage and explores the interplay between human
rights capability and migration

Climate Change and Migration
2011-08-20

Disentangling Migration and Climate Change
2013-05-17
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